Briar Cove 2024 community survey

Many thanks to all those who responded to the recent survey. Thirty one of our 272 families responded
and the board has reviewed all of the information submitted and has been in contact with our vendors
where there is concern. WE appreciate those residents willing to serve on committees or the board.

Many concerns were raised concerning the geese and their droppings our vendor is using a new product
this year to try and keep the geese out of our community. The edging along the pond has also been
updated, and we plan to observe this often, in an effort to not give the geese a good home. As we all
know, the geese are also in areas surrounding Briar Cove.

A brief summary of the 31 surveys returned are as follows:
13 residents thought the community appearance and services are OK
7 residents had grass cutting concerns

4 residents had concerns about the geese activity

4 residents had sprinkler system concerns

2 residents had mulch containment concerns

3 residents had front planting maintenance concerns

1 resident did not like the snow removal timing

1 resident wanted more street lights

1 resident had mole concerns

1 resident thought our monthly assessment is too high

1 resident returned survey and said he didn’t like surveys

1 resident returned survey and indicated he does not like Homeowners Associations.



